
Report of the Christchurch City Council/Banks Peninsula District Council Transitional Joint Committee to the Council 
meeting of 1 December 2005 

6. AKAROA/WAIREWA COMMUNITY BOARD SUBMISSION 
 
 The Committee considered a report from Peter Mitchell on financial delegations to Christchurch 

Community Boards. 
 
 The Committee decided to recommend that the City Council agree to Peninsula Community Boards 

having discretionary expenditure of $20,000 from their respective reserve accounts to be spent on 
reserves in their respective communities. 

 
 


